
Community Connection 

 

The month of October is here, and with it comes the 
promise of cooler days! As the leaves change and the 
excitement builds, don’t forget that Homecoming is right 
around the corner. Homecoming is an exciting time filled 
with school spirit and events! It’s a chance to create 
cherished memories that will last a lifetime. However, in 
the midst of all of the excitement, it’s essential to prioritize 
safety. The Office of Residence Life hopes that all students 
will embrace the Homecoming festivities while keeping 
their safety and the well-being of the community in mind.  

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you with important information 
about the community the Office of Residence Life. 
What else to expect: Campus Safety, Winter Housing, 
Resident Spotlight, and much more! 
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